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VeryanMusicUpdates

Thank you so much to all the parents 

and carers who donated cakes and 

sweet treats to our Macmillan Coffee 

morning on Friday last week. 

You may have seen the total raised on 

our school website message display? 

  ....An amazing…£129.97!! 

It was fantastic that so many of you (and some of our 

community members too) were able to come along and 

join the school for this brilliant cause. Well done to our 

Year 6 children and the staff who organised and ran the 

event, you should feel very proud of yourselves! 



Veryan Sports News 

 

Swimming Award 

Our swimming award this week goes to Annie  for her persever-

ance and determination to achieve backstroke. Great effort Annie! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carne Class: Archie for great repeating pattern 

and shape work. 

Pendower Class: Rosie for trying new things 

Kiberick Class: Phoebe Neil for a mature attitude 

and always staying on task 

PFA plea 

Our PFA are busy making Christmas 

Crackers for the Christmas Fair. Does an-

yone have any of the following items to 

help? 

 Toilet roll tubes 

 Small exciting gifts to fit inside 

 Spare Christmas wrapping paper 

If you are able to donate any of these 

items please hand into the school office or 

directly to Louisa Beetham.   

    Many thanks! 

   



After School Club 

‘Friday Funhouse’ 

This week we will be 

playing different 

sports in the play-

ground, weather per-

mitting. 

 

If it is too wet for us 

to do this, then we will 

play board games in-

side. If you would like 

to bring your own board 

game to share (non-

electronic games 

please) then please en-

sure it is labelled. 

Don’t’ forget your 20p 

subs and up to £1 for 

tuck.  

With thanks from Year 

6’s 


